

Delivered by Courier, E-mail and RESS

January 17, 2012

Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attn: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary

Re: Norfolk Power Distribution Inc.

2012 Cost of Service Application Board File No. EB-2011-0272

Dear Ms. Walli:

Norfolk Power attended its Technical Conference on January 12, 2012 and received a number of undertakings. Please find attached Norfolk Power's response to these, including a revised Revenue Requirement Work Form provided separately in response to Undertaking No. JT1.12.

Sincerely,

Brad Randall, P.Eng.

President & CEO